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THE VASSAR FUND

April, 2022

Dear Classmates,

This year’s Generation Vassar totals are in, and we are very proud of our 
Class’s participation in this decade challenge. Thank you to the 37.4%  
of us who supported the Vassar Fund this year. We are also pleased to 
share that, since our 50th Reunion, our Class has raised over $2.7 million 
in honor of our upcoming 55th. This is an incredible accomplishment  
and a testament to our confidence in our alma mater, and there is still 
time to add to that total.

Because so many of our classmates have supported our Annual Class 
Scholarship Fund over the years, we are excited to announce that the 
Reunion Committee has voted unanimously to establish a new Class of 
1967 Endowment Scholarship Fund.  This fund will operate in perpetuity 
and create a lasting legacy to our Class. This special endeavor would 
not have been possible without the generosity and leadership of the 
Reunion Committee.  We hope that you will join us in participating in  
this important initiative.

And did you know that future gifts to Vassar are counted in our reunion 
gift total? Consider designating the College a beneficiary of your IRA, 
401(k) or 403(b) or make a bequest to Vassar in your will or revocable 
trust. These future gifts don’t cost you anything today, but will make  
a difference for Vassar’s future. Email giftplanning@vassar.edu or call 
845-437-7773 to learn more.

Our 55th Reunion is fast approaching. The weekend will be filled with 
great programs, meals, cocktails, and, most importantly, opportunities 
to relax and spend time together with old friends. We will also celebrate 
the indelible mark that Vassar has left on all of us. Now we want to leave 
our mark on Vassar. Please join us in supporting our alma mater.

Salve,

Marcia Posselt Goldblatt ’67		   Susan Newkirk Wright ’67 
Fund Co-Chair 				    Fund Co-Chair

P.S. Reunion registration is open! Visit vassar.edu/alums/reunion	
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